October 24, 2016

The Secretary, Asst. Vice President,

BSE Limited, Listing Department,

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, National Stock Exchange of India,

Dalal Street, Mumbai-400001 “Exchange Plaza”, Bandra Kurla Complex,
Bandra (East), Mumbai-400051

Sub: Update on capital reduction scheme

Dear Sirs,

This is in continuation to our earlier letter dated April 27, 2016, wherein we had informed
that the petition filed by the Company before Hon’ble Delhi High Court (the Court) to allow
reduction of reserves from its Securities Premium Account to offset certain losses will come
up for hearing on October 24, 2016.

In this regard, we wish to inform you that at the hearing held today, the Court directed the
Regional Director, Northern Region, Ministry of Corporate Affairs to file its status report
within a period of 4 weeks.

The Court has now listed the matter for hearing on January 13, 2017.

You are requested to take the aforesaid information on record.

Thanking you

Yours faithfully,

For New Delhi Television Limited

Okhla

Navneet Raghuvanshi Industrial
Company Secretary
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